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November 23, 2010 
 
 
Media Advisory 
 

Commissioner Provides Update on Report Recommendations 
 

 
The Offshore Helicopter Safety Inquiry is seeking to correct an omission in “Volume 1 – Report and 
Recommendations” by the Honourable Robert Wells, Q.C., Inquiry Commissioner. The Commissioner 
was unaware of a matter which was brought to his attention by C-NLOPB on Friday, November 19th.   
 
Please be advised of a Message from Commissioner Wells as posted on the Inquiry website 
(www.oshsi.nl.ca) on Monday, November 22nd , which corrected a helicopter fatality figure given in his 
report.  The inclusion of the new fatality figure does not in any way change the list of twenty-nine 
recommendations of the report or any other matter discussed therein. 
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Please direct media inquiries to: 
 
Carla Foote 
Pilot Communications  
(709) 753-0794, Ext 33 
(709) 682-2292 
cfoote@pilotcom.ca 
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